
Guaranteed Service Limitations—Mardi Gras 

 

As we approach the annual Mardi Gras celebration on Tuesday, February 21st, we will suspend 
all Guaranteed Services on this date for all points serviced by our New Orleans, LA, Lafayette, 
LA, Baton Rouge, LA, and Mobile, AL service centers. We will resume normal Guaranteed 
operations the following day, Wednesday, February 22nd.  


